
Sullivan’s	Gulch	Neighborhood	Association	
Land	Use	and	Transportation	Committee	
	
January	2018	Meeting	Agenda	
	
A	special	meeting	of	the	LUTC	is	being	held	on	18	January	2018	from	6:30	to	8:30	at	
the	Encorpreneur	Café,	1548	NE	15th	Ave,	Portland,	OR	97232.	The	meeting	will	
focus	on	land	use	and	transportation	issues	in	the	Broadway/Weidler	Corridor.	The	
meeting	will	include	presentations	by	the	Portland	Bureau	of	Transportation	and	
the	Bureau	of	Planning	and	Sustainability,	who	will	provide	updates	and	solicit	
feedback	on	the	corridor.	PBOT	will	be	presenting	information	about	the	a	recent	
Vision	Zero	safety	assessment	of	the	corridor	and	its	plans	to	update	the	corridor	
plan.	We	also	will	present	draft	information	for	the	SGNA	transportation	plan.	Time	
is	built	into	the	agenda	for	discussion	after	each	presentation.	
	

Agenda	
	
Welcome	and	Introductions	
	

DJ	Heffernan,	LUTC	Chair	 6:30	

Sullivan’s	Gulch	Transportation	Plan	
	

DJ	Heffernan,	LUTC	Chair	 6:35	

Sullivan’s	Gulch	and	Vicinity	Land	Use	Plan	
and	Zoning	
	

Nan	Stark,	BPS	 6:55	

Broadway	Weidler	Corridor	Plan	Update	
	

Nick	Falbo,	PBOT	 7:20	

Land	Use	Actions/	Updates	
• Sears/Lloyd	Cinema	Developments	
• NE	21st	and	Multnomah	
• House	demo:	2748	NE	Weidler	

	

DJ	Heffernan,	LUTC	Chair	 8:15	

Next	Meeting	and	Adjourn	 DJ	Heffernan,	LUTC	Chair	 8:30	
	
All	SGNA	Board	members	and	interested	neighbors	are	invited	attend	this	open	
meeting.	The	room	can	accommodate	up	to	50.	Light	refreshments	will	be	served.	


